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Board Meeting – July 6, 2020  Lazy E Cantina, Guthrie, Oklahoma 

Board Members present: 

Billy Nelson, Galen Shumaker, Jodi Stoddard, Sam Smith, Kevin Hollingsworth, Jerald Bierman, 

Chris Strickland, Sam Stoddard, John Stewart, Jason Grubb, Jimmy Lovelady, Mark Massey 

Employees present: 

Annie Walter 

 

Galen Shumaker called the meeting to order. 

 A Board Member has submitted a letter of resignation.  It will be dealt with at a later date.  

 Board Member arena duties were clarified as to who is to work in which arena. 

 Outdoor – Sam Smith, Chris Strickland, Billy Nelson, Randy Hebert 

 Track – Jimmy Lovelady, Jason Grubb, Mark Massey, Paul Bottini 

 Rough Stock – Kevin Hollingsworth, Jerald Bierman, Sam Stoddard, Galen Shumaker 

 Volunteers – Tim Rice 

 Back Door – John Stewart 

 Office – Jodi Stoddard 

 

 The meeting was adjourned at 7:22 pm. 

 

 Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

 Jodi Stoddard 

 NLBRA Executive Board Secretary 
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